From: Karen Gillespie

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Javon Bae
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 8:23:36 PM

if at all possible, please do everything you can to overturn Mr. Bae's decision to
discontinue the medical and surgical category of service at Javon Bae Hospital and
Mercy Health Corporation. The people of the west side of Rockford need and
deserve this hospital and the services it provides for them. To close this facility would
be nothing less than cruel to many good citizens of Rockford. Don't let him do this!
Please.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen G,. Gillespie
ward 6-2

1642 Pershing Ave.
Rockford, Il.. 61109
815-229-6210
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